Subject: RV Water District PGE priorities

Please consider this critical list of needs for the Redwood Valley County Water District. We lost
significant infrastructure in the 2017 Firestorm, and additional needs have also been identified.
The PGE settlement should certainly be allocated in large part to Redwood Valley and the
vicinity that sustained these losses, along with real and personal property and, most critically, 9
lives.
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1. Replacement of two lake pump controls and clean up of plumbing and electrical.
$300,000

2. Metered Fire hydrant locks. Estimated 200 hydrants.

$200,000

3. Deferred maintenance at water treatment plant.

$500,000

4. Additional work on SCADA control system at water treatment plant.

$100,000

5. Water meter replacement.

$200,000.

Thank you for your consideration

Tom Schoeneman
Redwood Valley Water Board. Director/ Volunteer



